
THE LION’S
ROAR

UPCOMING EVENTS ANNOUNCEMENTS

OUR MISSION

Inspiring 
students to meet challenges 

with confidence.

Monday, October 17
ECFE 6:00

Tuesday, October 18
7:00 pm School Board Meeting
In person, or can join via google 
meet  https://meet.google.com/nfd-
vwrn-nnx

Thurs, Oct 20 - Fri Oct 21
No School - Education Minnesota

Volleyball and Football 
Tournament time!
Volleyball Brackets
Football Brackets

Click Here to see more 
upcoming events

October 14 2022

Eighth graders used their skills of design 
thinking using user analysis and essential skills 
to design their own adventure education day at 
Perrot State Park on Wednesday, October 13. 
They were specifically planning, analyzing, and 

reflecting about their confidence, work ethic, 
problem solving, ability to learn from failure in this 

interactive field study. 

A Day at Perrot State Park!A Day at Perrot State Park!

Short School 
Week 

Next Week (EM) 
No 

Lions Roar

https://www.mshsl.org/tournaments/2022-section-1a-volleyball-girls-tournament
https://www.mshsl.org/tournaments/2022-section-1-9-man-football-tournament
https://southeastconference.org/public/genie/3/school/9/date/2022-10-17/view/week/


9th & 10th Graders 
Celebrated

With Ms.Cross students made papel picado 
which is a traditional Mexican craft that fea-
tures colorful paper sheets with 
intricate cut-out details.

Rhan Flatin shared 
photos and information 
about Brazil...it’s loca-
tion, culture, animal life, 
daily living, etc 

Ms. Jones and Ms. Miller shared 
their cooking skills. Students made 

salsa, tortillas and quesadillas. 
And, they got to sample it all!

With Ms Engel students learned 
about mambo and Latin jazz. They 

had a chance to make music (playing 
percussion instruments) 
and they learned how to 

dance the salsa!

A fun Friday morning! 
9th and 10th 
graders were 
divided into 
4 different 

groups and 
enjoyed four 

different 
stations of

 Hispanic life.
Music, art, 

culture and food. 



WE NEED YOU!  
			   Our district is in need of substitute teachers, 

paras and bus drivers.  We also continue to look for a full-time in 
house sub. A 4-year degree is needed to be a substitute teacher, 
and we can place you with your preferences for subject area and 

students.  Substitute paras are required to have a high school 
diploma. Substitute bus drivers are needed when we run regular 

routes and need to transport students to games. 
The kids, staff, and school lunches are great at SGPS!  

Please join us! 
 Contact our office for more information or go to the 

“District” tab on our school website
https://www.springgrove.k12.mn.us/page/2760 

The Ready, Set, FAFSA series is back this month!
Tell your 12th-grade students and families to get involved for 

some valuable financial aid information and a chance
 to win a $500 scholarship.

October 18, 2022, at 7 p.m. – Apply for Financial Aid
October 25, 2022, at 7 p.m. – Scholarship Search

Interpreters will be available in Spanish, Hmong and Somali 
with participant questions answered live in the chat.

 Register once to attend any or all Ready, Set, FAFSA events 
and receive session materials.

Ready, Set, FAFSA

Become a Math Corps Tutor!  
Learn more at Join.ReadingandMath.org. 

Questions can be sent to join@ampact.org or call 
866.859.2825

LIONS PAGE  
Check out the upcoming 

October 17, 2022 edition of 
Fillmore County Journal for our 

monthly Spring Grove 
Lions Page

Heads up!  
 Winter months are a prime time 

for head lice. Throughout the 
school year, please examine 

your child’s head on a regu-
lar basis, especially at the 
base of the scalp near 

the nape of the 
neck and behind 
the ears. If head 
lice are detected, 
please notify the 

school office.

Flag football had their last practice on Monday.  They will play at halftime on 
Wednesday, October 19th. Thank you varsity football players and coaches 

Adam Wiemerslage, Matt Klug and Billy Kittleson for assisting 
at practices and games.

Elementary Flag Football

https://www.springgrove.k12.mn.us/page/2760 
https://sites.google.com/view/minnesotagoestocollege/get-involved/attend-an-event-new
https://sites.google.com/view/minnesotagoestocollege/get-involved/attend-an-event-new
http://Join.ReadingandMath.org


Community members are encouraged to nominate 
individuals for this award.  Nominations are due 
by November 1.  Want to nominate someone? 
Click here:  https://forms.gle/sDMWMRuau5rKeD3k6

Jaxon Strinmoen, Nolan Recio, Kaylee Deck, 
Bently Solberg, Wyatt Wiste

This week’s 
PBIS 

GOT CAUGHT 
DOING GOOD

AWARDS 
went to these fine 

students!

3 Weeks Remaining 
of Quarter 1

- - The last day of Quarter 1 is Friday November 4 - -
 - - Monday, November 7 is a Teacher Inservice Day - - 

which means No School for Students.
- - Report cards will be emailed home to - -

6-12th graders by November 11th. 
(Elementary receives report cards only at the end of semesters)

- - Parent/Teacher conferences for ALL students will be - - 
November 15th and 17th. Sign up for conferences will be 

online through PTCFast, which will be open 
the first week in November.

LOST & FOUND
The Lost & Found is brimming full of items! 

Encourage your child(ren) to look through and see if any 
of it is theirs!! It is located in the lower hall way, on the way 

to the cafeteria. 

https://forms.gle/sDMWMRuau5rKeD3k6

